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DENR MIMAROPA
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Dear RED Ferrer,
Warmest greetings from BFAR MIMAROPA!

The Fisheries Management Area (FMA) 5 is currently completing the set of FMA Bodies
specially its Management Board (MB). The said MB composes of elected representatives
from identified sectors for the successful operationalization and harmonious formulation of
internal rules and regulations. These policies will be based on available science data and

hence will be used in governing the said FMA area.

As the areas of the FMA 5 includes some NIPAS areas the MB have remarked the key roles of
PAMB (Protected Area Management Board) in effective crafting of policy and regulations for
FMA 5, wherein the PAMB have greatly contributed to the effective management of NIPAS
areas. With this the MB have decided that the PAMB will take a sit on the FMA Management
Board.

In relation to this, we would like to invite you to the upcoming Orientation of FAO 263 s.
2019 “Establishment of Fisheries Management Areas” for the additional members of the FMA
Management Board on June 16, 2021 via Google meet. This activity will be attended by
selected representatives of different Indigenous People (IP) group of FMA 5 and
representatives from Palawan Council for Sustainable Development.

Please fill out this link https://forms.gle /3DFKPScU6Z8NMs2k8, or you may fill out the form
attached with this letter for the confirmation of your attendance and send it back to our email
address: fma5.gov@gmail.com on or before June 14, 2021. The link for this activity will be

send to the email you have
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For further queries you may reach us thru our FMA Secretariat, Ms Claress Jamilla at mobile
phone number 0927-9488867.

Thank you very much for your continuous support in the protection and conservation of our
aquatic resources!

A food-secure Philippines

wilh prosperous [armers and fisherfolk




FISHERIES MANAGEMENT AREA 05
Orientation of FAO 263 s. 2019

16 June 2021/ 9:30 AM
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